

Hipsburn Primary School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, Northumberland. NE66 3PX

Tel: 01665 830210

Email: admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk
Web: www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk

Headteacher Mr Kevin Moloney

21st October 2019

<u>Reception Reading Meeting</u> <u>Wednesday 6th November, 5 - 5.30 pm</u>

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to a meeting about reading on Wednesday 6^{th} November at 5 pm.

The meeting will be held by Mrs Fender and Miss Gleghorn. We hope it will be a good opportunity for you to find out more information about the Read Write Inc. phonics programme that we use in school, as well as how the school reading book system works and how you can support your child at home.

Don't worry if you aren't able to come as we will put any information shared at the meeting on the school website.

Thank you for your support. We look forward to meeting with you after the October half term break.

Kind regards,

Mrs Fender and Miss Gleghorn

